
 

 
Michael Johnson (DEL-Planning) <Michael.Johnson@sheffield.gov.uk> 
 

Fri, Jun 25, 2021, 
7:37 AM

to me 

 
 

Dear Mr Meredith, 
  
I am wiring to thank you for sending the below correspondence and to confirm we will respond fully 
with any Ombudsman enquiry that is forthcoming. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Michael. 
 
Michael Johnson Head of Planning 
Sheffield City Council 
 
https://www.ecological-owlthorpe.org/ParliamentaryOmbudsman.pdf   
 
  
 


